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Media Advisory 
 

December 15, 2023       Contact: Melissa Reichert 
            
Gilchrist Park Pickleball Courts Temporarily Closed  
 
The City of Punta Gorda is temporarily closing the Gilchrist Park Pickleball Courts, effective 
immediately. This temporary closure is in response to a proactive safety measure taken by our 
crews to dismantle sound barriers before predicted wind gusts on Saturday. 
 
Following the removal of the sound barriers, the panels will be promptly rehung early next week. 
This process is expected to be completed efficiently, and every effort will be made to ensure 
minimal disruption to the Pickleball community. The City of Punta Gorda anticipates that the 
courts will reopen for public use by or on Wednesday morning. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this brief closure. 
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